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Happy New Year AmeriSchools families!

I hope your holiday season was filled with rest, joy, and special moments
with your loved ones. As we step into January, we are excited to begin 2025
with renewed energy and a commitment to making this year one of
growth, learning, and success for all our students.

January is always a great time to set goals and reflect on all the possibilities
the new year brings. At Amerischools, we are dedicated to nurturing a
positive and enriching environment where our students can thrive
academically, socially, and emotionally. Your support and involvement in
our school community continue to make this possible, and we are so
grateful for the trust you place in us every day.

Let’s work together to make this new year a time of achievement,
collaboration, and celebration. Here’s to a fantastic start to 2025!

Beatriz Prieto
Principal

A letter from our Principal



A new year means new things, but it also means It’s Re-Enrollment time!
Starting December 21st, we will be re-enrolling current students for the
25/26 school year. Last year everyone did such a fantastic job of getting
those forms turned in, that we thought we would do it again. To make it
easier, we're using the paperless system called SchoolMint. You can
complete the re-enrollment from your computer, tablet, or phone. The
class that re-enrolls the most students by January 17th wins an ice cream
party! 

Here’s what you’ll need:
Student ID Number (sent home in a letter/ email)
Grade level for the 25/26 school year
Contact Information (your name, phone number, and email)

Steps to Re-Enroll:
Go to SchoolMint Connect and click on "Create an Account" if you don't
already have one. 
Log in and click on "Re-Enroll" next to your child's name. 
Follow the prompts to complete the re-registration process.
Upon completion, you'll receive a confirmation email. 

For questions or assistance, contact us at PMartinez@amerischools.org.

Open Enrollment for New Students begins February 1st!
Know someone who’d love our school? Invite them to join! Open
enrollment starts February 1st, every year a waiting list forms. 

Preschool or Kindergarten?
Interested in enrolling your little one next year? Call us today for all the
details!
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Re-Enrollment Time for the 25/26 School Year!
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Reminders
Scholarships Now Available for Preschool Families!
Did you know AmeriSchools Academy offers one of the most affordable
preschools programs in the area? Our program is open from 7 am-6 pm.
Thanks to generous donors, we now have a scholarship program available.
Inquire with the front office if you'd like to apply for a scholarship for your
preschooler today to receive 50% off till June 30th. If you have any
questions about availability or pricing, please contact our front office at
520-620-1100.

Reviews
The Best gift is hearing back from our families. This holiday season give us
the gift of your glowing review. Did you enjoy our winter program? Is there
something you loved we did this Fall or Winter? Please leave us a review on
Google and Yelp!
Yelp Tucson
https://www.yelp.com/biz/amerischools-academy-tucson-tucson
Google Tucson
https://g.page/r/Ca8VwNxSXkitEBE/review

https://www.yelp.com/biz/amerischools-academy-tucson-tucson
https://g.page/r/Ca8VwNxSXkitEBE/review


January 9: Law Enforcement Appreciation Day
Let’s show appreciation for our amazing SSO officers! Students will create
heartfelt cards, and we’ll present a special basket of treats to thank them
for keeping us safe.

January 13: Vision Board Day
New year, new goals! Each class will design creative vision boards to set
aspirations for 2025. Let’s dream big and start the year inspired!

 January 15: 100th Day of School will need flyer 
We’ve hit 100 days! Come dressed as a 100-year-old and celebrate this
milestone with an afternoon of fun, games, and a special snack surprise.

January 20: No School – MLK Day
Enjoy the day off to honor and reflect on the legacy of Dr. Martin Luther
King Jr.

 January 31: Science Fair (2–3 PM) will need flyer
Prepare to be amazed! Every classroom will display their incredible science
projects during this campus-wide event. Parents, come see the creativity
and brilliance in action!
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Reminders







Monday - Friday
7am-6pm

Experienced Staff
DES Certified
State Licensed
Art, Music, and PE weekly 
Daily Snack Provided 
Weekly Affordable Rates

PreSchool
Program

1150 N. Country Club Rd.
Tucson, AZ 85716

520-620-1100

What we offer:

Starting at age 3

*See Pricing For Details

*Located in AmeriSchools Academy









Follow Us on
Social Media

follow us

@amerischools__tucson @AmeriSchoolsTucson

follow us


